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I oppose SB 210 because it will limit voting rights which is in opposition to our 

constitutional rights of having a free and fair election. I pride myself, as an Oregonian, 

on our free, fair, and accessible election process and am vehemently against 

requiring in-person voting. It will impact marginalized people and especially elderly 

and disabled people disproportionately and is an absolute violation of their rights. I 

am demanding that our law makers stand for our rights and oppose this illegal 

proposition.  

 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Farrington  

Medford resident and business owner  


